
The shortage of engineering and related employment skills is being exacerbated by the 
government’s reduction in super sacrifice amounts, from $100,000pa to $50,000pa and now to 
$25,000pa for super balances over $500,000.   

The day this happens I will stop work and my 39 years of mechanical engineering experience will be 
lost to Australia – it’s not worth my while to work hard in my later years, if the government is taking 
more than its fair share.


